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 Goose Creek CISD graduates 21 in summer ceremony
 
Diplomas were awarded to 21 graduating seniors from three Goose Creek CISD high
schools at the district’s summer commencement.

Superintendent Dr. Toby York praised the graduates and wished them the best of luck,
success, and happiness “as you venture out to make your future become a reality.”

The graduates who walked the stage of Baytown Junior School Auditorium at the Aug.
19 ceremony included seven from Lee High School, six from Sterling High School,
and eight from Goose Creek Memorial High School.

Michelle Verdun, principal of the Peter E. Hyland Center, presided over the
commencement exercises.

 

Cumulatively, for the 2010-2011 school year, Lee High School awarded 419
diplomas, Sterling High School handed out 539 diplomas, and Goose Creek Memorial
High School handed out 357 diplomas. 
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